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CHANGE IN COMPANY SECRETARY

The board of directors (the “Board”) of HK Asia Holdings Limited (the “Company”) 

announces that Mr. Au Yeung Yiu Chung (“Mr. Au Yeung”) will cease to act as a joint 

company secretary of the Company with effect from 2 June 2020. Mr. Chan Him Alfred, 

the other joint company secretary of the Company, will remain in office and act as the sole 

company secretary of the Company.

The Board would like to express its gratitude to Mr. Au Yeung for his contributions to the 

Company during his tenure of service.

By Order of the Board

HK Asia Holdings Limited

Mr. SIU Muk Lung

Chairman and Executive Director

Hong Kong, 2 June 2020
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